Seamus Grant
- \

From: Seamus Grant

Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 4:38 PM

To: 'Eoghan.Tuite@Eirgrid.com’

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector - TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification

Dear Eoghan,

An Bord Pleandla, in its capacity as Competent Authority for Projects of Common Interest, has received your
covering letter and TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification for the Celtic Interconnector project.

We will be in contact with you further.
Kind regards,

Seamus Grant

Executive Officer

PCI Unit

An Bord Pleandla (Competent Authority for Irela nd)
Phone: +353 (0)1 8737137

From: Eoghan.Tuite@Eirgrid.com [mailto:Eoghan.Tuite@Eirgrid.com]

Sent: Monday, December 24, 2018 11:39 AM

To: Seamus Grant <S.Grant@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Celtic Interconnector - TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification

Dear Seamus,

Please find attached covering letter and TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification for the Celtic Interconnector
project.

Regards,

Eoghan

Eoghan Tuite
Senior Lead Engineer
Celtic Interconnector Project

Co-financed by the European Union
Connecting Europe Facility

T: +353 (0y1 23 70728
M: + 353 (0)87 6333 745

E: eoghan.tuite@eirgrid.com
W: www.eirgrid.com

EIRGRID

EirGrid plc - Transmission System Operator, Ireland.
The Oval, 160 Shelbourne Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4, D04 FW28.
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